
 

 

Wednesday 25th September 2024  

Our ref: JCG/sjt  
  

Dear Parent/Carer,   
  

Re: Individual Singing/Flute Lessons  
  

I am pleased to inform you that a few additional spaces have become available for those interested in taking 
individual singing or flute lessons. Please note that if your child is already taking these lessons, you do not 
need to sign up again. Individual music lessons take place during the school day and are 15 minutes long. 
There are 10 lessons a term and the costs are £90 per term.  
  

These limited spaces will be offered on a first come, first served basis and you will be notified soon after of 

the outcome. If you would like your child to receive either singing or flute lessons this term, please email me 

on jcg@stbernards.southend.sch.uk. 
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
  

Kind regards,   
  

  
  

Mrs J Githu  

Head of Music  
   
  


